
 
From: Kevin Porter   
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 1:41 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Public Comment in Docket 23-068 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
 Please adopt the NH Saves plan as soon as possible.  I am a former energy efficiency lender and I've 

seen how powerful energy efficiency can be.  For families, for businesses, and our communities 

overall, energy efficiency is our best bet to reduce costs, increase comfort and productivity as well as 

support local businesses that are completing the retrofits.  Let's act now, and keep our energy dollars 

local!  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Kevin Porter  
 


